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The Festival would not be possible without the generous sponsorship of all our 

Good Neighbor Days Sponsors. Please be sure to take the time to let them 

know how much you appreciate their support, their sponsorship, and their 

commitment to our community.  

Thank You to the 2016 Good Neighbor Days sponsors. 





There are those individuals who stand out in their service to others, going above and beyond the   

normal expectation of what it means to be a good neighbor. Those individuals see all of the residents 

in Washington as their neighbor. It is for that reason, the Washington Good Neighbor Award was     

created and is presented annually at the largest neighborly community gathering - the Washington 

Good Neighbor Days. 
 

The 2016 winners were announced on Friday, June 3, at the festival. Nominated by Nate, Leah, and 

Sawyer Dobbins, Jack and Ginger Stone were presented with a commemorative plaque by Mayor 

Gary Manier. In their nomination, the Dobbins expressed, òIt wasnõt long after moving to our neighbor-

hood in April, 2015, that we knew we had made a great decision. Jack and Ginger welcomed us with 

open arms, even before we moved into the house.ó 

 

òAmong the countless things that they have done to qualify as Good Neighbors, we could mention 

Jack loaning his truck to help move items, his helping with things around the house, giving advice, 

and being a huge resource of information. He brings in the neighborsõ trashcans and clears the side-

walks and driveways when it snows for those who need a little extra help. To top things off, in his ôspare 

timeõ, Jack manages to be one of the coordinators for the Washington to Peoria St. Jude Run.ó 

 

Ginger has shown our family a lot of love and careñduring our pregnancy with Sawyer, she and the 

other neighbor ladies had a baby shower for us. Sheõs always sending little snacks and treats our way. 

Most importantly, she has loved our son and constantly wants to see him. Her huge heart makes it so 

easy to see why she, along with Jack, are a such a great pair.ó 

 

òWe are truly excited to be part of this community and have our son grow up with such great people 

and true friends that love and care for each of us so much. We canõt think of anyone who exemplifies 

the traits of a Good Neighbor more than our friends and neighbors, Jack and Ginger Stone.ó  

 

Congratulations to Jack & Ginger Franz - the 2016 recipients 

of the Good Neighbor Award. 

Pictured L to R: 

Melissa Wireman, Festival Chair 

Mayor Gary Manier 

Jack & Ginger Stone 

Sawyer, Leah & Nate Dobbins  



Subject to change 

July 12 . Backyard Living     August 9 . Washington Historical Society 

September 13 . Taste of Washington     October 11 . IVP Plastics 

November 8 . Jim Maloof Realty  

 

 

 

June 14 

5 to 7 p.m. 
 

 

Wielandõs Lawn Mower Hospital 

1201 Independence Court 

Washington 

 

 

 



April 12 

 

Block Party on 

Washington 

Square 

 

Danforth  

Building 

 

Ipava State 

Bank 

 

LeFleur Floral 

Designs & 

Events 

 

Prep.Freeze. 

Cook 

May 10 
 

Progressive Dinner at 

Valley Forge Plaza 
 

Alexander-Murray 

Agency . The Blend .  

Russellõs Cycling & Fitness  



On Wednesday, May 4, 2016, a ribbon cutting 

was held to welcome W.H.I.P. (Washington Helps 

Its People) to the membership of the Washington 

Chamber of Commerce and to celebrate their 

new location at 1253 Peoria Street.  
 

This organization has been serving the people of 

Washington for over 30 years, providing food and 

household items for those who are unable to   

afford them. Their new location is much more 

spacious than where they were previously, which 

allows the group to store more items for more 

people. If youõd like more information about 

W.H.I.P. or would like to donate food or money to 

the organization, stop by their new facility or call 309-868-0693. 
 

W.H.I.P. was represented at the ribbon cutting Dorothy Weston, Lori Weston, Julie Weston, Amy Kahrs 

(current president), Jackie Clary (2012 Washingtonian winner), Sandy McCrary, Ron Michaelson, Ron 

Michaelson, Sue Michaelson, and Karen Placher. The following Chamber representatives were also present: 

Laura Himstedt, Deiters Funeral Home & Crematory; Stephen White, Firehouse Pizza; Kim Felker, Washington 

Community Bank; and Chevie Ruder, Executive Director. 
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CEFCU 

 

The Mosquito Authority 
Coldwell Banker Honig-Bell - Tricia Yocum 
Trophy Pro Shoppe 
/ƘŜŦΩǎ /ŀǘŜǊƛƴƎ 
Bard Optical 
Allstate - Jami Renfrow 
Tenderheart Childcare 

 

Washington Township Supervisor 
Washington Road District 
 

 
 
 
 
 

as of 05--31-16 
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Coming at the end of june 

 

Check our facebook page or website 



Executive Director 
Chevie Ruder Å chevie@washingtoncoc.com 
 

Communication Manager 

Candy Liggin Å candy@washingtoncoc.com 
 

Finance Manager 

Gail Nettles Å gail@washingtoncoc.com 
 

Staff Intern 

Courtney Parker Å courtney@washingtoncoc.com 

 
 

 info@washingtoncoc.com 

www.washingtoncoc.com 

Barrackõs Cater Inn hopes to see you at their 

8th annual St. Jude fundraiser. Last year, they 

served 300 people and raised over $14,250! 

Over 50 silent auction and door prize items. 

Dinner buffet includes salad, several types of 

delicious pasta, pizza, and an ice cream buf-

fet. Thursday, June 9. 5:00 - 7:30pm. 1224 W. 

Pioneer Parkway, Peoria. $12/pp (under 5 

Free. Ages 6-16 are $6).  

 

The ICC Board of Trustees unanimously ap-

proved the contract to officially install Dr. 

Sheila Quirk-Bailey of Huntley, Illinois as the 

Collegeõs fifth president. Dr. Quirk-Bailey will 

begin her new role on July 1, 2016. 

 

Barrackõs Cater Inn was honored to have 

been voted First Place for òBest Catereró in 

the Catering category of the 2016 Best of the 

Best Awards. Over 20,000 votes were cast 

from online readers for this award. òThank you 

to all our patrons who voted for us and to our 

great staff for their hard work and commit-

ment to serving our clients.ó  

Member Memos is the place where a 

short announcement can be made 

to convey information about your 

business. Your information needs to 

be submitted by the 20th of the 

month preceding publication.  

Chamber members are encouraged 

to submit notices of upcoming 

events, accomplishments, or data 

that would be of  interest to the  

membership.  
 

It is our goal to provide the most   

current and accurate information; 

however, we are limited to the      

information that is provided to us. 

Details are subject to change       

between the time information is    

received and the time of publication.  

If you are a new chamber member (having joined within the last 6 

months) and have not  arranged to have your official welcome  

scheduledéplease contact the Chamber office - 444-9921ñso we can 

set a date! For more information, contact the Chamber staff. 

President 

Brad Mahony Å South Side Bank  

Vice President 

 Yvonne Andresen Å The Blend  

Treasurer 

Lee Cleary Å Heartland Bank & Trust Co.  

Secretary 

Pat Brown Å City of Washington  
 

 

 

Shane Bruer Å Portrait Life  

Kristi Cape Å Countryside Banquet Facility  

Stan Cohen Å Firehouse Pizza 

Dennis Hermann Å Alexander Murray Agency  

Kim Hess Å Washington Park District  

Amy Morgan Å LeFleur Floral Designs & Events  

Eric Obalil Å Alexander Financial Services  

Nick Robertson Å Bernardiõs Restaurant 

 

President 

Blake Mishler Å Black, Black & Brown  
Vice - President 

Melissa Wireman Å CEFCU 

Secretary  

Faye Clark Å New Image Laser (@Illini Family Medical)  
 

Executive Committee Member 

Kim Felker Å Washington Community Bank  

 

Ed Foster Å Fosterõs Pro Lawn & Snow Removal/   

  Fosterõs Moving & Delivery Service 

Emily Geerts Å PNC Bank  

Scott Hassett Å Morningside of Washington  

Laura Himstedt Å Deiters Funeral Home & Crematory  

Tracy Molendi Å Simply Organized & Stage  

Denise Shelton Å LeFleur Floral Designs & Events  

Brian Tibbs Å Washington Park District  

Wendy Wagner Å Art at the Bodega  

Stephen White Å Firehouse Pizza 



 

events & dates subject to change . *not a chamber event  

 June 

1-5 GOOD NEIGHBOR DAYS 

14 Business After Hours 

@ Wielandõs Lawn Mower Hospital, 5:00pm 

  

114 Washington Square . Washington, IL 61571 

 July 

4 Office Closed - 4th of July 

12 Business After Hours 

@ Backyard Living , 5:00pm 

23 Summer Small Business Saturday 

City Wide, All Day 

30 Washington Night with the Chiefs 

@ Dozer Field, 6:30pm 

The mission of the Washington Chamber of Commerce is to be 

an advocate for business, to promote business alliances, to  

provide valuable benefits and services to our members and to be 

a leader for economic development efforts in Washington, IL 


